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RE: Letter of Recommendation

To Whom It May Concern:

430 N. Monitor St., West Point, Nebraska 68788-1595
402-372-2404 • Fax 402-372-2360

FIN 47-0486026

This letter is written to express our complete satisfaction with Beckenhauer Construction,
Inc., specifically the team they have working on our project here at St. Francis Memorial
Hospital. Beckenhauer Construction, Inc. has been the General Contractor of our project
since Phase 3, which is the construction for our patient tower and the remodel of existing
patient rooms. Beckenhauer Construction has shown professionalism from day one of
the project.

Our site Superintendent Don Shum has been a reliable and knowledgeable asset to our
project. His understanding ofthe project has been exceptional; he is very personable and
works very well with the project owner as well as all sub contractors. He has been on­
site daily to answer questions for other trades and does a great job coordinating work,
scheduling, completing required infection control plans, and setting up barrier protection
with negative pressure where needed. It's evident that job site safety is important to Bel.
Don Shum does a great job enforcing job site safety rules are followed and is an agenda
item on all meeting.

Having Beckenhauer Construction, Inc. as our General Contractor I am confident that we
will have a great finished project. Please feel free to call me directly if you would like
additional information.

S52;4J~
Jerry Wordekemper
Project Manager
St. Francis Memorial Hospital
402-380-4829
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